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King Middle School Families, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we continuously strive to enhance the quality of education at King Middle 

School, we are excited to share some positive changes to our math curriculum that will benefit our learners for 

the rest of this school year. 

After careful consideration and collaboration with central office teaching and learning staff, King math teachers 

and Go Team members, we have decided to integrate additional resources from the Georgia Department of 

Education (DOE) into our existing math curriculum. Our primary resource, Amplify, has proven to be effective 

in supporting student learning, and we believe that incorporating Georgia DOE resources will further strengthen 

our ability to provide a comprehensive and rigorous education. 

The main objective behind this shift is to ensure that our learners are receiving explicit instruction aligned with 

the state standards. The Georgia DOE resources are specifically designed to reinforce and enhance the concepts 

outlined in the state standards. By incorporating these resources into our curriculum, we aim to provide a more 

robust and targeted learning experience for our learners, ensuring they are well-prepared for success in their 

academic journey.  

The integration of Georgia DOE resources will help us further explicitly align our instruction with the state 

standards, ensuring that we cover the necessary content in a thorough and focused manner. The combination of 

Amplify and Georgia DOE resources will offer a well-rounded and comprehensive learning experience, catering 

to various learning styles and abilities. By adhering closely to the state standards, we aim to better equip our 

learners with the knowledge and skills they need to succeed not only in their current grade but also in future 

academic endeavors. 

We understand that change can be met with questions, and we are here to address any concerns you may have. If 

you would like more information about the specific resources or have questions about how this shift will impact 

your child's education, please do not hesitate to reach out to your child’s math teacher or Mrs. LaTonya 

Bankston, our math instructional coach. We value your partnership in your child's education and are committed 

to working together to provide the best possible learning experience. 

We look forward to an exciting year of growth and achievement for our learners. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly O. Gibbs  
Kimberly O. Gibbs  

Principal 


